
 

 

    CRECIENTE CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION, INC. 
                     7150 Estero Blvd.● Ft. Myers Beach, FL 33931  

                            (239)-463-9604 ● Fax (239)-463-4071  

     SECOND NOTICE OF ELECTION AND ANNUAL MEETING 

 
 

December 4, 2019 
 
 
TO ALL MEMBERS: 
 
The Annual Meeting of Members of the Association will be held on Monday January 6, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. in the Creciente 
Condominium Social Room located in the South Building at 7150 Estero Boulevard, Fort Myers Beach, FL  33931 for the 
following purposes: 

1) Four candidates have filed notice of intent to run for election for three available directorships.  Those candidates are 
as follows: 

  Cindy Clark 
  John Grier 
  Rich Preves  
  Cheryl Thompson 

2) Conduct an order of business under the terms of the Association’s By-Laws 2.9. 
 
Changes from previous years are being made to the information contained with this mailing with intent to make the voting 
process easier for owners. If a packet is lost, contact the Association manager. In addition to this letter, the following 
information is provided with this mailing: 

• The agenda for the Annual Meeting 

• The previous Annual Meeting Minutes for your review 

• A ballot printed on purple paper 

• A purple envelope labeled One Ballot Only 

• Bios of the candidates for the Board of Directors 

• A postage paid outer return white envelope with a place for owner signature and the Condo unit 
 
To complete the voting process: 

1. Vote on the purple ballot for up to 3 candidates for the Board (any ballots with more than 3 candidates voted for will 
be discarded). Only one ballot per purple envelope. Place the purple ballot in the purple envelope and seal it, 
with no mention of your unit or name. 

2. Place the purple ballot envelope in the postage paid return envelope, sign your name and supply your 
condo unit number. Return the envelope or hand deliver to the Association manager. Once received, the ballot is 
final and cannot be changed at a later time. All ballots must be received by 7:00 p.m., on January 6, 2020. The 
opening and counting of ballots will commence immediately at 7:00 and may extend the annual meeting. 
 

A Board of Directors’ Organizational Meeting will immediately follow. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cheryl Thompson 
Creciente Condominium Association Board President 


